

Attachment B
[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE
PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

Pursuant to Washington Law (including without limitation RCW 80.28.050 and -060) and the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (Commission) Rules & Regulations, Pacific Power & Light Company (Company) has filed with the Commission the original tariff schedules for electric service in the State of Washington.

Overview

The current system benefits charge (SBC) collection rate is approximately $10.2 million on an annual basis and was approved in Docket UE-111880 with an effective date of July 1, 2013.  As of March 31, 2014, the SBC collection rate represents approximately 3.2 percent of Washington electric revenues.  The Company proposes an annual increase of approximately $60,000.  Due to the relatively small magnitude, annual collections remain at approximately $10.2 million.  The proposed tariff revision is based on a review of the SBC deferred account balance by the Demand Side Management Advisory Group.
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